\DUTTON ASSOCIATES, LLC

June 25, 2021

Mr. Jonathan Mullen, Planner
Town of Glastonbury

2155 Main St.

Glastonbury, CT 06033

Re: Casella Subdivision Knollwood Drive

Dear Jon:

With this letter, we do hereby request on behalf of our client, Michael Pucci, a 90 day
extension to file mylars for the Casella Subdivision. The Attorney is still working on the

required documents.

Please do not hesitate to call if you have any questions or comments regarding this
request. Thank you in advance for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

.

James W. Dutton, LS
Principal

67 Eastern Boulevard, Glastonbury, CT 06033 Tel: (860)-633-9401 Fax: (860)-633-8851
Email: JIMD@DUTTONASSOCIATESLLC.COM



